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Greetings fellow Legion Nobles and Ladies, 

 

As I take command of the best Association in Shrinedom, I would be remiss if I didn’t convey 

my humble appreciation for placing your trust in me.  Lady Janet and I look forward to traveling 

to your units and associations, but we’ll need to see what the year brings. 

 

Lady Janet and want to invite you to the first International Association Legions of Honor 

Convention and Cruise, sailing from Port Canaveral, Florida on 19 – 23 April, 2021.  Though we 

are taking the 90th Annual Convention out to sea, we still plan on having our usual convention 

activities, plus a whole lot more.  IALOH activities have been scheduled around the normal ship 

events so that you can maximize your experience.  There will be shows each night, a trip to 

Nassau, some beach time at a private island, and other activities to more than fill your time. 

 

We will sail on Royal Caribbean’s Mariner of the Seas departing on Monday, 19 April.  If you 

prefer, there are several hotels in the area that offer free cruise parking and shuttle service if you 

come early and stay with them before the cruise.  This allows you to visit many great area 

attractions such as Disney World, Universal Studios, Sea World, Kennedy Space Center and 

other attractions that Orlando and Central Florida is known for.  And if you don’t get a chance to 

see it all before the cruise, you can stay a little longer after we return.  Many people have asked if 

family members can sign up for the cruise and the answer is YES!  So, bring the family and 

make it a great vacation as well! 

 

There will be a mini-golf tournament on the ships 9-hole golf course and everyone is encouraged 

to participate.  You can play whenever you get some free time and only need a witness to sign 

your score card and return it. 

 

If you’re bringing family, they can register for the cruise through Holiday Cruises and Tours, and 

there is no need for them to complete the IALOH registration form, but they will miss out on the 

party and other benefits.  Make sure you complete both registration forms and return them to the 

address shown. 

 

We’re looking forward to seeing you in Cocoa Beach and trust you’ll have a great time.  If you 

have any questions, please call or email me (contact information is above). 

 

Safe travels and see on board! 
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